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Dear Parent or Carer    

Starting School in September 2020 
 

Please be aware that these arrangements are specific to your child – please don’t use 

someone else’s information it may be different. 

 

We are really looking forward to your child starting school and hope that they are too!  We have 

been considering the latest guidance for the children returning to school in September which 

was published last week and of course have the safety of our pupils, staff and parents at the 

forefront of our minds.  We are very aware that of course the children have not had any 

transition visits and may not have attended any educational setting since March! So this will be 

our plan for September, though information may change, so do please keep checking our 

website for the latest risk assessments and information! 

 

Firstly we are delighted to tell you that his/her class teacher will be:  

 

We have organised a short (approx. 45 minutes) visit for you and your child in a small group on  

 

 

Please enter through the gate at the front of the school and walk down to the classroom where 

we will show you around the Foundation Stage area.  Your child can stay and play with the staff 

and other children and you will have a short Induction Meeting.  They should wear school 

uniform.  Please do not bring siblings as we have to adhere to strict bubble numbers. 

 

Please do not come to the school site if you have any symptoms of COVID – 19 and  please 

maintain good hygiene and social distancing. 

 
We hope that these arrangements are clear, if you have any queries then please do not hesitate 
to contact us.  We hope you have a lovely summer holiday and look forward to seeing you in 
September. 
 
Kind Regards 
The EYFS Team 
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